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Akerman is pleased to announce that Franchise and
Licensing Sector Team Co-Chair Warren Lee Lewis
has been reappointed to the North American
Securities Administrators Association (NASAA)
Franchise and Business Opportunity Advisory
Committee. Committee members provide advice,
assistance, and recommendations to state regulators
on franchising and business opportunities policies.

Click here to view this news.
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